LETTER OF INTENT TO PROVIDE WATER SERVICE

DATE: March 3, 2020

TO: Matrix Design Group, Inc.‘

FROM: City of Fountain Water Department

RE: Ability to serve Potable Water at the development

identified as Aspen Ranch in the City of Fountain, CO

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is being provided to attest that the City of Fountain’s Water Utility intends to
provide Potable Water service to the proposed Aspen Ranch Subdivision upon approval of Plan
and Permit submittals and receipt of all required fees.

All On-Site improvements to convey Water from the existing Distribution mains near the
property must be designed and constructed at the developer’s expense. All plans for Potable
Water Infrastructure must be submitted for review and approval by the City of Fountain’s Water
Department before any construction will be permitted.

If you have any further questions please contact me via email or telephone.

Respectfully,

G A

Taylor T. Murphy, EIT

City of Fountain Water Department
Water Resource Engineer

116 S. Main St., Fountain, CO
719-322-2071
Tmurphy2@fountaincolorado.org



